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Modern Slavery Act Transparency Statement 

 
 
Statement 
 

The UK Modern Slavery Act 2015 requires Businesses to disclose their efforts to address the issues of 

Slavery and Human Trafficking in their supply chains.  The disclosures are intended to provide clients 

with the ability to make informed decisions about the services they buy and companies they support. 

 

ATPI believes that sustainable growth should be based on, and driven by, two fundamental principles: 

those of expertise and integrity.  These principles are clearly outlined in the Company’s Ethics & 

Conduct Policy.  ATPI firmly believes that working closely in partnership with our clients, stakeholders 

and supply chain enables us to establish Ethical trading which avoids Slavery and Human Trafficking. 

 

ATPI is committed to zero-tolerance in human rights violations related to our own operations, our partner 

network and that of our supply chain.  As such all members of staff are required to undertake mandatory 

Ethics training on the Company’s training platform. 

 

The Company is committed to acting ethically and with integrity in all our business relationships, and 

as far as is reasonably possible to ensure slavery and human trafficking is not taking place anywhere 

within our supply chains.  The supply chain includes companies who provide travel, hotel, car hire, and 

other travel related services on a Global basis and fulfil travel requirements that we deliver to our clients. 

 

This statement has been approved by our Board of Directors, who will review and update it as necessary 

on an annual basis.  This statement is made pursuant to section 54 of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 

and constitutes the ATPI Slavery and Human Trafficking Statement for the financial year ending 2023. 

 

 

 

 

Signed  

 

Ian Sinderson 

Chief Executive Officer  
December 2023 

 

 

Mobile User


